White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting


November 09, 2010

Supervisor Marshall called the meeting to order at 7:38 P.M.

Todd Baker gave an invocation.

Members present:  Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, and Trustee Todd Baker.

Members Absent:  Trustee Diane Graf, Clerk Leela Vernon

Motion by Mr. Baker, seconded by Mr. Marshall to approve the minutes of the previous meeting; motion carried.

There were no adjustments to the agenda.

The park meeting minutes were distributed.

Ms. McArthur gave the Treasurer’s Report.  The township has received all amounts due from the overpayment of taxes except from SAESA. There was brief discussion regarding the renewal of the CD due November 13, 2009.  Motion by Mr. Baker, seconded by Ms McArthur, to renew for 1 yr at 1%; motion carried.  Motion by Mr. Baker, seconded by Mr. Marshall, to accept the report as written; motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Baker, seconded by Mr. Marshall, to pay the bills as written, as well as the election inspectors’ wages and bills received before the meeting, for which checks have not yet been written.

Sgt. Hull gave the Sheriff’s report for October.  There was brief discussion on ways to provide more security for the township, but no consensus was reached.

There were no public comments.

Mr. Chamberlain gave the Zoning Update.

Motion by Mr. Marshall, seconded by Mr. Baker, to adjourn; motion carried. Mr. Marshall declared the meeting adjourned at 8:40 p.m.

Submitted by Patricia Grant                             

